
 

 
Diversity and inclusion is 
essential to the AMC’s 

continued success. 

 
The AMC values diversity of thought and experience and believes that 
an inclusive and collaborative culture underpins the accreditation and 

assessment of medical education.  
 

 
We celebrate and promote 

diversity as a key strength of 
our organisation. 

 

 

 
 
 
  

 
 

Do you have a background in and knowledge of consumer health issues? 
Would you like to be involved in the work of the Australian Medical Council? 

 

The Australian Medical Council (AMC) is an independent national standards body for medical education and 
training. Our purpose is to ensure that standards of education, training and assessment of the medical profession 
promote and protect the health of the Australian community. Our role also extends to accrediting medical schools 
in Aotearoa, and Australasian Colleges. 

The AMC is seeking expressions of interest for the position of a Member of Council who has a background 
in and knowledge of consumer health issues.  

The term of appointment is for a maximum of four years, commencing at the conclusion of the AMC’s Annual 
General Meeting on 26 November 2021. 

Members need to commit at least three full days per year to prepare for and attend the June and November 
meetings of Council. Members will collaborate with Council Members drawn from the medical profession, medical 
and health standards bodies, medical education and training, health consumers and community members and 
also have the opportunity to serve on AMC committees, expert groups and panels covering a range of business 
areas across the AMC. 

The AMC is committed to ensuring a range of skill sets and diversity in membership, from different geographical 
locations, to different academic, clinical, consumer and community experience or expertise.  

The AMC advocates for healthier outcomes for Aboriginal, Torres Strait Islander people and Māori and privileging 
Indigenous voices. Applications from Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people and Māori are encouraged.  

An AMC Selection Panel will review all applications and shortlisted candidates will be invited to participate in an 
interview.   

The AMC is a Company Limited by Guarantee and a registered charity. It is subject to the Corporations Act, 
Australian Charities and Not-for-Profits Commission Act, and operates in accordance with its Constitution.  

The Expression of Interest form and additional information is available at: 
https://www.amc.org.au/about/amc-member-and-committee-opportunities/ 

Email enquiries and completed applications: council@amc.org.au  

APPLICATIONS CLOSE: 5.00pm AEST, Friday 6 August 2021 
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